
Appendix 1 
 

Consultation Meeting 28th June 2011  
 
 
 

The meeting was at the invitation of the Central Billingham Residents Association 
chaired by James Hadman:  
 
Eight residents attended and asked a number of questions and offered comments. 
 
 

➢ What will happen to the mental health unit at Parkside? 
➢ So it is only one wing of the building that will change? 
➢ Will the space be used for other purposes 
➢ I have been trying to get the briars cut for a long time through Care for Your 

Area 
➢ What is the age range of Halcyon centre clients? 
➢ I wish I had known about Halcyon sooner it sounds just what a relative of 

mine could have enjoyed. 
➢ Will transport still be provided? 
➢ Will the journeys be much longer? 
➢  

 

 


